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PROJECT CITIZEN PHILIPPINES
(Region IV-A CALABARZON Workshop)

The Philippine Center for Civic Education and Democracy (PCCED), and the
Tan Yan Kee Foundation, Inc. in cooperation with the First Asia Institute of
Technology and Humanities (FAITH) through the US-based Center for Civic
Education will hold the Project Citizen Philippines 2010 from July 2010 to January
2010 as announced in DepEd Advisory No. 153, s. 2010.

The Project Citizen Philippines - Region IV-A (CALABARZON) run is
scheduled on the following dates and venues:

Activity Date Venue

Training Seminar | September 7-8, 2010 FA_ITH» Tanauan
Preliminary December 11, 2010 City, Batangas
Showcase

The training materials and meals during the seminar lunch and snacks for

two (2) days will be provided free of charge. Slots are limited and will be allotted on
a first-come, first-served basis.

For more information, contact Ms. Bea Vergara at telephone no.: (02) 706-
3918; cellphone no.: 0922-827-6087; or at e-mail address:
citizenship.ph@gmail.com

D: sally - project citizen (calabarzon)
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